
To the Campus Community, 
We are looking for faculty who want explore complex global issues through engaging 
seminars. Funds are available to support Franke Global Leadership Initiative (GLI) first-
year seminars in fall 2023. The Franke GLI is seeking proposals from faculty to develop 
or offer existing courses as 3-credit first-year seminars that focus on multidisciplinary 
approaches to global challenges and include intercultural or international perspectives. 

Proposals are due November 15 and must be submitted via email to the Franke GLI 
at gli@umontana.edu. Questions? Contact Gillian Glaes at gillian.glaes@mso.umt.edu 
 
For more details on requirements, read the full call for proposals online. An 
optional Q&A session will be held on Friday, November 3 from 12:30-1:00 p.m. in MLIB 
417 (4th Floor of the Mansfield Library), the new GLI classroom, and via Zoom (see 
Zoom link in the call for proposals). 

 

This message was sent by the Office of the Provost on behalf of the Franke Global 
Leadership Initiative to all faculty, staff, and administrators. 
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